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14th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As you are aware, we have made arrangements for a group of up to forty Y5/6 pupils to take part in a residential visit to 
Manor Adventure, Shropshire from  Friday 21st June until Monday 24th June 2024.  The cost per child will be £280.00.   
 
The focus at Manor Adventure is on adventure activities – for example, the children will have the opportunity to learn 
canoeing, raft building, abseiling and climbing etc. 
 
As places are limited, priority will be given on a first come first served basis; to secure a place, a non-refundable deposit of 
£50 will need to be paid to the school office by Tuesday 10th October.     A further £50 will be required by Thursday 9th 
November,   £40  by  Thursday 25th   January,   £40  by  Thursday  29th February,  £50 by Monday 25th  March and the 
remaining £50  by Friday 19th  April. A payment card will be issued so that parent can pay in instalments until the full balance 
is paid by Friday 19th  April 2024.    
 
Further information can be found on the Manor Adventure website http://www.manoradventure.com/culmington-manor 
 
A kit list is attached to this letter-as recommended at the parents meetings, purchase long sleeve t shirts now, whilst they are 
in the shops. Trying to buy these in spring/summer will be difficult. A copy of the kit list can also be found on our website. 
 
School reserves the right to exclude any child from the trip if behaviour in school is unacceptable and poses a risk to others; 
similarly, poor behaviour could also result in a child being sent home from the Manor itself.  Please note, that as the trip is 
run by an external company, then any exclusion/cancellation from the residential would result in all payments paid to be 
lost. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Mrs Messham 
Headteacher 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I would like my child___________________________________________ from year ___ to participate in the residential trip 
on Friday  21st June 2024 – Monday 24th June 2024 
 
Please find enclosed the non-refundable deposit of £50                
 
I agree to pay all deposits/amounts in line with agreed time scales.   
 
I understand that participation in the trip depends on consistently good behaviour and that, in the event of my child being 
sent home from Culmington Manor, I would be responsible for picking them up.  
 

I confirm that I will provide my child with a bottle of SPF50 suncream  
 
Signed ______________________________________________________      Date _________________ 
 
 

mailto:seniorj@st-ethelberts.bolton.sch.uk
http://www.st-ethelberts.bolton.sch.uk/
http://www.manoradventure.com/culmington-manor
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